
From: Marshall Miller
To: Michael F. Goldman; David I. Harris
Subject: Requesting an update
Date: Monday, July 24, 2017 4:26:30 PM

Dear Mike,
 
Over the year, we have worked closely with the APCD to attain a permit for our winery expansion in

Santa Maria.  We submitted comments on the Draft permit 15044 on June 7th expecting to receive a
permit to support 2017 harvest and fermentation.   Although the Wine Institute has written a letter
contesting BACT, CCWS did not challenge the BACT requirement.   At this time, we are requesting an
update from the District on the status of the issuance of our permit.  We have missed the 2017
harvest; this has impacted our business this year but, CCWS still needs to continue to plan for our
company’s future. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Sincerely,
Marshall Miller
 
______________________________________________________
Marshall Miller
Vice President of Finance & Operations
 
The Thornhill Companies
"A Family of Winegrowers"
(805) 318-6500 x6412
(805) 565-1327 (fax)
 
Notice of Confidentiality: The information contained in this electronic transmission, including
any and all attachments, is intended only for review and use by the individual(s) to whom the
transmission is addressed, and may contain privileged and confidential information. If the
reader of this transmission is not the intended addressee, you are hereby notified that any
review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this transmission, or any attachments, is
strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error, please immediately notify the
sender by reply email and destroy any and all electronic and paper copies.
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From: Marianne Strange
To: Michael F. Goldman
Cc: Marshall Miller; "Richard Mather"
Subject: CCWS Meeting Request
Date: Friday, August 25, 2017 1:02:49 PM

Good Afternoon Mike,
 
Thank you for the final ATC 15044 for CCWS.  Our comments were incorporated, we appreciate
that.  Marshall, Richard and I would like to schedule a meeting to go over the future use of the ATC. 
We have the following dates available, let me know if any of them work in your schedule.
 
August 31 before 1200
September 6 before 3:00
September 7 anytime.
 
As always thank you for your time. 
 
Marianne Strange
M. F. Strange & Associates, Inc.
805-564-6590 (office)
805-570-9740 (cell)
805-564-8007 (fax)
mstrange@mfsair.com
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Central Coast Wine Services 

2717 Aviation Way, Suite 101 

Santa Maria, CA  93455 

(805) 318-6500   FAX (805) 928-5629 

 

 

September 15, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Michael Goldman 
Santa Barbara County 
Air Pollution Control District 
260 North San Antonio Road 
Santa Barbara CA 93110 
 
Subject: Central Coast Wine Services  
  Comments on Draft Modification to Authority to Construct 15044-01 
  FID 11042 SSID 10834 
 
Dear Mr. Goldman: 
 

Central Coast Wine Services (CCWS) has reviewed the Draft Authority to Construct 15044-01 and is 
supplying the District with this notification that we do not have any comments to provide on the document. 

We thank the District again for working with us through this process and expediting the publication of this 
document. 

 

Sincerely; 
 

 
 
Marshall Miller 
Vice President of Finance & Operations 
 
 
C: Richard Mather, CCWS 
 Marianne Strange, MFSA 
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